
TDSB Budget Survey Results
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Recently, the Chair of the Board asked the Ministry 
of Education for a “New Deal” that would see 

funding adjusted to address true operating costs in 
the City of Toronto and the unique populations we 

serve. Do you support this request?

The Board has asked the Ministry of Education to 
reimburse the $70.1 million TDSB spent during 

COVID-19 to implement government and Toronto 
Public Health directives that were critical to 
keeping students and staff safe. These funds 

would eliminate the TDSB’s budget deficit and 
reinvestments could also be made in priority 

areas. Do you support this request? 

Though not directly part of the TDSB’s core 
mandate of Kindergarten to Grade 12, the 
Board has historically supported life-long 

learning such as General Interest and Seniors’ 
Day Programs. Do you think the Ministry of 

Education and/or Government of Ontario 
should support these programs?

The Board would like to see the province invest 
more so that TDSB schools can offer permits 

for gyms and classrooms at affordable rates for 
community, youth and seniors programming. 

Do you support this request for more funding to 
keep permit rates affordable?

As a student, parent/guardian/caregiver, staff member or community member, what are the top three areas 
where you would ask the province to provide more funding? Please select three only.

75% More Teachers

50% Special Education

44% Mental Health Support

40% Resource Teachers to Support Inclusion

32% Health and Safety Supports

28% Professional Learning

16% IT Services 

12% Digital Textbooks
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Public input is an important part of the Toronto District School Board (TDSB) budget process. 
Below are results from the Budget Survey shared with the TDSB community for input and feedback.


